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Calcasieu River — Pipeline Removal

All mariners are advised that Weeks Marine, Inc. will be removing a temporary dredge pipeline
near Lights 47/48 on the Calcasieu River. This operation is scheduled from 08:00 A.M. until noon
on November 6, 2021. Commercial vessels will not be able to pass while the pipeline is being
removed. Recreation traffic may navigate around the operation,

The Weeks Marine on-scene vessel may be contacted on VHF Radio Channel 13 & 16.

This notice will be posted on the Coast Guard’s HOMEPORT website at http://homeport.uscg.mil
and the VTS Port Arthur website at https://www.atlanticarea.uscg.mil/vtsportarthur/. If you have
any questions regarding this notice, please call MSU Lake Charles at (337) 912-0073.
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